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WQ.35/2019 

 

WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE MINISTER FOR TREASURY AND RESOURCES  

BY DEPUTY M.R. HIGGINS OF ST. HELIER 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON TUESDAY 15th JANUARY 2019 

 

 

Question 
 

Will the Minister explain why anticipated fee income from the care sector did not materialise in 2018, 

which has resulted in her approval to provide £200,000 in funding to support implementation of regulation 

of care legislation? 

 
 

Answer 
 

Additional income of £200,000 from the new regulation of care legislation was projected and budgeted for 

in 2018, assuming an accelerated introduction of the legislation and a widening of the fee regime. The 

legislation has, however, remained on schedule for introduction in 2019. Accordingly, the funding now 

approved is not to fund the new Law, but instead to fund the shortfall from the non-receipt of income 

budgeted to be received in 2018. 

 

 

 


